16 Waunee Estates Kewanee, IL 61443 June 22, 2015

Geneseo School District 649 N. Chicago St. Geneseo, IL 61254

Dear Mr. Kuffel and The Geneseo Board of Education:

Thank you very much for the Certificate of Appreciation and the \$100.00 Chamber Gift Certificate, upon my retirement.

I was blessed to have worked with the most dedicated professionals and great leaders for the past 34 years. I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching the children of Geneseo and being a part of such a progressive school district.

It's been an honor to come to work every day, through the doors of Geneseo High School. Thank you for allowing me to begin and end my teaching career in Geneseo.

Sincerely,

Lalean Breedlove

LaJeanheedlar